
 

 

 

Interested in running for the school board?  There will be two Board seats up for 
election at this year’s annual budget vote.  Voters will elect one Board member to 
a three year term commencing on July 1, 2020 and expiring on June 30, 2023 to 
succeed Eric Welch whose term expires on June 30, 2020.   A second one year 
seat will be voted on to fulfill the term expiring on June 20, 2021.    Petitions can 
be picked up in the main office between the hours of 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM.   Each 
petition must be signed by 25 qualified voters and returned to the district clerk by 
April 20, 2020 by 5:00 PM.  

The Budget Hearing will be held in the Auditorium on Tuesday May 12, 2020 at 
7:00 PM.  The Budget Vote/ Election will take place in the Auditorium hallway on 
Tuesday May 19, 2020 between the hours of 12 Noon and 8:00 PM. 

 

Any questions?  Contact the District Clerk, Lisa DeZalia, at 518-532-7164 ext. 3493 

 

 

 


